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15th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To conclude our learning on Traditional Stories we will be having a 
“Traditional Story Celebration” day, on Wednesday 17th October. 
This celebration day is the suggestion of one of the pupils in the 
class and the children are invited to come to school dressed up as 
a character from a Traditional story of their choice, such as 
Goldilocks, Jack, Red Riding Hood, a wolf or Cinderella. 
 
The children will be participating in a full day of traditional story 
themed activities to finish up their learning. 
 
With thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
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